9/14/2016

This is a letter to inform the City of Portland of my permission for 2 signs to be installed on the building
at 202 Kennebec St in Portland, ME per the city’s design ordinances.

Thank you!

-

Northland Enterprises, LLC

17 South St 3 Floor
Portland, ME 04101
207-541-9474

brad@northlandus.com



